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European Vocational Students' View of the World through the Camera’s Eye – WICKED 

From 25th of April you can see the exhibition “The World Through the Camera’s Eye - Lively, 

Emotional, Beautiful” in a new centre T1 Mall of Tallinn. 

The exhibition organized by the Tallinn Polytechnic gives an overview of the beautiful photos taken 

during the Erasmus + program strategic cooperation project “World in front of the camera - roaring, 

emotional, delightful”. 

In addition to students from Tallinn Polytechnic School, students from the following schools 

participated in the project: Riga School of Design and Art (Latvia), Secondary Vocational School 

Handlova (Slovakia), Artevelde University College Ghent (Belgium) and Astrum College (Netherlands). 

The project consultant and one of the authors of the idea is the trainer and photographer Bruce Tanner 

(UK). 

The project team describes the project as follows: “We live in a rapidly changing world. All that is new 

to us today is the past tomorrow. With this strategic cooperation project, we wanted to give our 

students and teachers a slightly broader picture of photographic developments in Europe. We were 

able to see and share a number of learning methods and ideas, meet colleagues from abroad, inspire 

each other, make wonderful photos in an innovative environment away from home. Students also had 

an excellent opportunity to demonstrate their readiness and competitiveness in the international 

labour market. Experience shows that students in international projects have broader horizons and 

abilities both in their specialty and in general. ” 

In addition to the exhibition, a collection of study materials will be prepared in the study-book of the 

project, reflecting all the step-by-step instructions of the workshops that took place during the project, 

together with the completed sample works. This will be available shortly to users of the digital archive 

of the Estonian National Library (digar.ee). 

Also, a virtual learning environment will be completed by the end of the project 

https://www.zssha.edu.sk/photoproject/ 

The coordinator of Erasmus+ project "World in front of the camera - roaring, emotional, delightful" 

WICKED, (project No. 2017-1-EE01-KA202-034920) is Tallinn Polytechnic School. Project period is 

01.09.2017 - 31.08.2019.  

Project homepage: https://erasmusphoto.org/ 
Reference to the exhibition: https://t1tallinn.com/yritus/naitus-world-in-front-of-the-camera-
roaring-emotional-delightful-wicked/?date=1556150400 
 
Tallinn Polytechnic School: www.tptlive.ee; https://www.facebook.com/polutehnikum/ 
 
 
Additional information: 
Ege Meister 
project manager  
Tel: +372 5304 8233 
E-mail: ege.meister@tptlive.ee  
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